


We have established new protocols that promote both speech and safety. These protocols provide 
opportunities both for the speech of a speaker and the speech of protesters to that speaker. In a nutshell, in 
the space with the speaker, we have more robust procedures to ensure the speaker may be heard. 
Additionally, there will be designated protest spaces to allow the voices of protesters to be heard. More 
speech; more safety. Mic drop. 

We are excited to implement these changes in our event management system because they will result in 
more organization, productive planning and, ultimately, amazing events and� �programs. We are aware that 
there may be questions. Please join us at one of the following three forums to discuss, ask questions, and 
provide ideas around promotion: 

Thursday, May 3 - 5:00 pm - Goldwin Smith G22 Saturday, May 5 - noon – International Lounge Willard 
Straight Hall Friday, May 11 - 3:30 pm – Music Room, Willard Straight Hall 

In community, 

Mary Beth (MB) Grant, Senior Associate Dean of Students Joe Scaffido, Director of Campus Activities 
Co-Chairs of Event Management Planning Team (EMPT) 
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